




ACTION PLAN 2012/13
	You said ………..
	We did…………..
	The result is……


	Patients still not aware of the new Partners/Doctors in the practice, since some of the Partners retired
	We updated the practice leaflet and put notices up around the practice detailing the new doctors and whether they were male/female.
	Completed September 2012

	Patients unaware of the PPG and not sure of what it does, it’s aims etc
	Two members of the PPG came in over a three week period at different times to promote the group and to explain to patients what it was about
	Completed September 2012.
Also revisited during the flu clinics/normal surgeries in December whilst doing the survey.

	Patients not happy with the cost of phoning the practice on an 0844 number
	We ordered notices and leaflets from the phone provider explaining that it costs no more than phoning a local number from a BT landline phone
	Completed July and revisited in November 2012

	Patients would like to understand and know more about their chronic conditions 
	The PPG Group is currently canvassing patients on what conditions they would like to know more about and also finding out the best time to hold some educational events
	On going


